
Overview:  

The training day will be delivered by an Educational Psychologist in Birmingham who will share a 
psychological and educational perspective on the key developmental profile for children with Down 
Syndrome. The training will also have a session from a Primary school SENCo who will share her school’s 
current support for children with Down Syndrome in a mainstream school setting. Over the training day 
the course will share knowledge and evidenced based recommendations for the most effective teaching 
and learning approaches for children with Down Syndrome in your setting and schools. 

Who is it for? 

This course is suitable for school staff, SENCOs, class teachers and teaching assistants in mainstream and 
special primary schools. 

Outcomes: 

An improved understanding and confidence in your practice about the specific developmental profile and 

needs of children with Down Syndrome including - communication needs, early literacy and numeracy 

skills, behaviour support and medical considerations. 

 

Date: Tuesday 21st January 2025    

Time: 9:30am-3:30pm  

Cost: £ 270 per participant. Reducing to £210 if there are 2 or more who attend from the same school or 

setting. 

Venue: Swanshurst Girls School, Brook Lane, Billesley, Birmingham, B13 0TW (parking is available). 

Bookings: 

To book a space on this training session please visit: 

 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
 

Philip.Connor-Bell@birmingham.gov.uk 
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